
 
Mrs Murray was extremely impressed with how Reception prepared for and presented their very first class assemble 
to parents and the whole school.  Next stop, Christmas show! I can’t wait to see ow they get on. 
 
I was also very proud to hear the fantastic feedback about our nursery class who all enjoyed a wonderful trip to 
Smithills Open Farm this week.  They had a wonderful time and their behaviour was impeccable. 
 
Year 6 Leavers: Our leavers have received their very own leaver record, provided by school, that they can record 
memories from all of their class in.  We hope they enjoy collecting special messages from everyone in their last 
weeks. 
 
Annual report to parents: Tonight you will receive your child’s annual written report. If you wish you to discuss this 

further, please make an appointment to meet with your child’s class teacher via the school office. 

Sports day: Next week, all our annual sports days are scheduled to take place - of course this is dependent on the 

great British weather and the condition of the grass due to recent rainfall. 

We will advise parents the day before each Sports day is scheduled to take place whether or not it will be going 

ahead. We thank you in advance for respecting our decisions made to ensure safety of all children. 

Staffing: I am pleased to announce that Mrs Johnson will be joining our teaching staff in September and will be 

teaching in year 1.  I have also appointed Miss Cheetham who will join our support staff, officially, in September too. 

SATS results: I am extremely pleased with our KS2 SATs results for which the year 6 children have worked very hard 

to achieve. I am very proud of them. The SATS results will be published on the school website in due course. I am 

also very pleased with the phonics and multiplication checks too. 

Year 6 Leavers show: Please book your seats for the show next week.  The survey is available on school spider.  

Families are allocated a maximum of 4 seats per show.  I have to say it looks brilliant and year 6 have been working 

very hard to make it a truly professional show! 

Children should be in school by 8.45am if you arrive after this time you are late! 

Well done to Reception, Year 1, and Year 4 who all achieved the attendance target last 

week! 

Headteacher’s Weekly Awards  - WELL DONE TO OUR STARS OF THE WEEK 
All the children get a special mention in the Achievement assembly on Friday and will bring home a certificate 

detailing the reason for their award. 

Nursery Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

Asif 
Antoni 

Aiden 
Matilda 

Luna 
Lu’ay 

Archie 
Shania 

Rayan 
Riki 

Byron 
Grace 

Callum 
Billie-Mae 

Layla T 
Noah 

Punctuality and Attendance  
Please remember school starts at 8:45am – Doors will be open from 8.35am.  Children arriving after 8.55am must 
enter through the school office and be signed in.  
Last week’s attendance – Our School target and individual pupil target is 96% 

 Nursery Reception Year 1 Year 2  Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 Whole School 

Class attendance 
award 

90 
96 

BRONZE 
98 

SILVER 
91 93 

97 
SILVER 

93 92 93 

Late arrivals 3 1 7 4 4 5 2 4 30 
 



 
Online Safety:  We have some helpful advice below about online safety and we will share different supportive advice 

each week in the newsletter.  

 



School communication:  Please ensure you are logged into your school spider app so that you receive all the 

important messages we send out.  If you need to download the app again, its ‘School Spider’ and then you can 

simply go to the log in page and click forgot password to reset your log in details.  

Contacting School: If you wish to contact school then you can email us on 

NorthWalkdenPrimary.PupilContact@salford.gov.uk and we will respond the same day or call 0161 921 2921.  

DIARY DATES: Whilst we aim not to change dates once set sometimes circumstances mean we have to, please 

always check the dates each week and update your plans accordingly. Any changes will be highlighted.  

DATE ACTIVITY/EVENT TIME CLASS 

WEEK 
BEGINNING 15TH 
JULY 

OLYMPICS WEEK  ALL WEEK 
DETAILS 
TO 
FOLLOW 

WHOLE SCHOOL 
ACTIVITIES 

MONDAY 15TH 
JULY 

MEETINGS WITH CLASS TEACHERS REGARDING REPORTS 
IF REQUESTED 

ALL WEEK OPEN TO  ALL 
PARENTS 

MONDAY 15TH 
JULY 

YEAR 6 SUMMER SHOW- DRESS REHEARSAL FOR SCHOOL 10AM WHOLE SCHOOL TO 
WATCH  

TUESDAY 16TH 
JULY 

YEAR 6  SUMMER SHOW FOR PARENTS 2PM YEAR 6 PARENTS 
WELCOME  

WEDNESDAY 
17TH JULY 

KEY STAGE 1 BUMP AND BOUNCE FUN TIME ALL DAY 
IN 
GROUPS 

KEY STAGE 1` 

WEDNESDAY 
17TH JULY 

KEY STAGE 2 SPORTS AFTERNOON  - moved from Friday 
19th July 

1.30PM 
TO 3PM 

KEY STAGE 2 
CHILDREN – 
PARENTS WELCOME 
TO WATCH 

WEDNESDAY 
17TH JULY 

YEAR 6 SUMMER  SHOW FOR PARENTS 5.30PM YEAR 6 PARENTS 

THURSDAY 18TH 
JULY 

KEY STAGE 1 SPORTS MORNING  9.15AM- 
10.30 
APPROX 

KEY STAGE ONE 
CHILDREN – 
PARENTS INVITED TO 
WATCH 

THURSDAY 18TH 
JULY 

YEAR 6 CHURCH VISIT 1.30PM YEAR 6 CLASS 

FRIDAY 19TH 
JULY 

KEY STAGE 2 WATER PLAY FUN 1.30-3PM KEY STAGE 2 

FRIDAY 19TH 
JULY 

EYFS SPORTS MORNING  9.15AM-
10.15 
APPROX 

EYFS CHILDREN – 
PARENTS WELCOME 
TO WATCH 

FRIDAY 19TH 
JULY 

YEAR 4 – TRIP TO BROCKHOLES NATURE RESERVE – 
PRESTON – letter to be sent after May half term 

9.00 – 
3.00PM 

YEAR 4 

MONDAY 22ND 
JULY 

CHILDREN MOVE UPTO NEW CLASSES 9.15-
10.30AM 

YEARS N TO YEAR 5  

MONDAY 22ND 
JULY  

KEY STAGE 2 TALENT SHOW 1.30PM OPEN TO ALL KEY 
STAGE 2 WHO WISH 
TO SHOWCASE A 
TALENT! 

MONDAY 22ND 
JULY 

YEAR 6 LEAVERS MEAL  5PM- 
RESTAUR
ANT TBC 

YEAR 6 CHILDREN  

TUESDAY 23RD 
JULY 

YEAR 2 TRIP TO MANCHESTER RUNWAY VISIOTR CENTRE  9.30 – 
2.30PM 

YEAR 2 

TUESDAY 23RD 
JULY 

SUMMER HAMPER DRAW 2PM  
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TUESDAY 23RD 
JULY  

SPONSPORED COLOUR RUN EVENT 1PM 
DETAILS 
TO 
FOLLOW 

WHOLE SCHOOL- 
DETAILS TO FOLLOW 

WEDNESDAY 
24TH JULY  

LEAVERS ASSEMBLY  9AM YEAR 6 PARENTS 
WELCOME  

WEDNESDAY 
24TH JULY 

SCHOOL CLOSES FOR SUMMER  2PM WHOLE SCHOOL 

More dates may be added so please keep your eye on the diary dates each week. 

Kind regards, Mrs Warburton 


